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What we’ve been doing this past fortnight! 

The staff at Camp Australia would love to say a huge thank you 

to all the parents and children who have been helping us out 

with our fundraising! To this date we have raised approximately 

$60! This is amazing and could not have been done without 

each and every one you! This money will go towards the Smith 

Family and will help out a lot of disadvantaged children across 

Australia! The children had a great time participating in a range 

of experiences and activities from wearing their sport colours to 

cooking cakes with Jess! 

School Holidays are coming up – don’t forget to book in! The 
theme is ‘Where in the world?’ There are information sheets on 
the desk where the sign out sheet is located if you are seeking 
more information or you are welcome to come chat to the staff 
about it! 

As we welcome spring we also become more strict on our ‘no 
hat no play’ policy! It is essential each child wears their hat 
when outdoors at all times.  

We understand that sometimes the children forget to bring 
their hat from school – so they are welcome to bring a second 
hat from home which we can keep in the cupboard at the 
service. This way we have no children trapped inside for the 
day! 

As you may have noticed we have redesigned our room! We 
hope you love it, we think it gives the room a more spacious 
feel! We have also put the TV back up along with the DVD 
player. Children are welcome to bring in their own DVD’s as 
long as they are cartoon and G or PG rated. 


